
Costa  Mesa  Tennis  Center
reopens with new guidelines
The City of Costa Mesa Tennis Center will reopen effective May
19, 2020.   The Tennis Center had been shuttered along with
all City parks on March 24.

The Tennis Center, which has been managed by longtime Orange
County tennis professional Hank Lloyd since 1999, will open
with guidelines in place that strictly limit touch points,
prohibit gatherings, and keep the pro shop closed.

“We are working diligently to ensure that the phased reopening
of public spaces is compliant with the Governor’s orders and
maintains  the  health  and  safety  of  our  community,”   said
Acting  Director  of  Parks  and  Community  Services  Yvette
Aguilar.

The reopening of the Tennis Center comes after the city opened
most City parks for passive use and reopened the Costa Mesa
Golf Course with guidelines.
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